Greenburgh Housing Authority
9 Maple Street
White Plains, NY 10603
(914)946-2110

TO: State Site Residents
FROM: Maintenance Dept.
RE: Water Shut Off
DATE: March 19, 2024

Please be advised that on Wednesday, March 20™, 2024,
from 10am — 12pm, the maintenance department will need to
shut off the hot water for your site for repair work.

Should the need arise, please contact our office with any
questions or concerns. We apologize for the inconvenience
and thank you for your cooperation.

Thank You,

Maintenance Department




